
  

 
 

YVR Trip Trade Assistance  
 

October Dates Available  
 

There will be no Trip Trade Assistance 
available after Nov 30, 2018 

 
General information and assistance available for the Automated Trip Trade System in the YVR Crew 
Communication Centre on the following dates: 
  

Oct 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 8, 9, 10, 15, 16, 22, 23, 29, 30  
 
Alternatively, you may contact the Temporary Local 4094 Trip Trade committee by 
emailing triptrade@local4094.ca  
 
The company issued bulletin dated July 31 states that TTS can be accessed via Globe, but this function is 
not working yet. Currently, the automated Trip Trade System is only accessible via acaeronet (the portal). 
 
Limited ACCESS during the Awards period: 
The Automated Trip Trade program can be accessed anytime, however, trades involving an overlap into the next 
month will be frozen until a few hours after blocks are loaded into Netline after Contesting has been completed.  
During the block awards period, trades for the present block month can be completed but the next block 
month trades will only be active after blocks are loaded to Netline. 
  

 To view the How To Bulletin on 'One to One' trades 

 To view the How To Bulletin on 'One to None' trades 

 To view the How To Bulletin on 'One to Any' trades 

 To view the Trip Trade 'Q & A' Bulletin 
  



 
As of September 1st, the Automated Trip Trade System is the ONLY way to conduct 

shift trades.  
 

There will be no Trip Trade Assistance 
available after Nov 30, 2018 

  

  

Website:  local4094.ca        Email:  triptrade@local4094.ca        
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